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Supervisors of the Checklist meeting  

 

On March 4, 2017 the Supervisors of the Checklist met in their office as mandated by the state office to 

give any citizens the opportunity to register to vote. 

 

One deceased voter was removed from the Checklist.  One voter was removed because a move from 

town. One new voter was added. 

 

No one came in to register.  

 

Submitted by Diana Allard  

 


